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Project Location

Westgate Street, between Westgate House and 
Marlborough House in the vicinity of Quay 
Street.

What are we doing?

Cardiff Council is developing proposals for a 
new pedestrian crossing on Westgate Street.

This crossing will replace the temporary 
pedestrian crossing on Westgate Street, near 
the junction with Quay Street with a permanent 
crossing.

Why is this needed?

The temporary crossing was put in place to 
assist pedestrians on Westgate Street after the 
main crossing outside of the car park and 
entrance to the stadium was decommissioned 
to allow extra room for bus stops and loading 
vehicles.
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How is this project funded?
Funding for this project comes from the Local Transport Fund.

Will loading be affected?
All loading currently in place will be unaffected except for the zig-zag marked areas adjacent to the crossing. All businesses are 
advised to load from the designated loading bays on the street. 

Will the bus lane be affected?
Bus lanes will not be affected by this scheme.

Will bus stops be affected?
There will be no impact on bus stops.

Will the crossing have an audible signal?
Due to the close proximity to residences there will be no audible signal on the crossing.

Will the crossing impact traffic?
Traffic levels will be unaffected.

Why can’t the funding be used to fill in potholes? 
The Council receives separate funding to address maintenance issues. 
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Please respond to this consultation using this survey form: HERE

Or copy and paste the following URL: https://wh1.snapsurveys.com/s.asp?k=166073158017

This will allow you to make formal comments in response to this consultation.

Alternatively, email citycentrewest@cardiff.gov.uk or write to Transport Programme Team, County Hall Room 301, Cardiff, 
CF10 4UW. 

This consultation will remain open until 13/09/2022

All responses will be reviewed and be used to help write the Consultation Report - one of the tools used to inform the 
decision-making process for the scheme. Changes may be applied to the illustrative plan shown as a result of the detailed 

design process, or from other feedback received during the engagement or design process.

Responses to questions about the proposal will be available within the Consultation Report which will be provided online 
when available via www.cardiff.gov.uk/transportprojects using the ‘previous consultations’ link and selecting the scheme 

title. Following the publication of the Consultation Report, the project will then be designed in detail and implemented, 
subject to approval and funding.

Please note that only feedback and questions relating to this project will be considered or acted upon. If you have 
any feedback relating to other Council Services, please visit www.cardiff.gov.uk

We will also be unable to respond to individual responses – however all responses will be included within the 
Consultation Report which will be available shortly after the consultation close date. No personal information will be 

shared.
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